From: Reynolds, Mark (Legal) [mailto:Mark.Reynolds3@qwest.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 9:27 AM
To: Bate, Sharyn (UTC); Johnson, Steven (UTC); Weinman, William (UTC); ffitch, Simon (ATG); Spinks, Tom (ATG)
Cc: Anderl, Lisa; Macwilliams, Kevin; Hartzog, Don
Subject: RE: Yakima Airport CERB Project

All,
I wanted to notify you that Qwest will not be able to complete the Yakima Airport CERB Project as indicated in the attached letter and outlined in the attached diagram due to road construction delays by the City of Yakima.  After Qwest completes the section depicted by the blue line on the diagram, the only section that remains to be completed is the section depicted by the black line on the diagram.  We realize that you have been patient and given Qwest multiple chances to complete the project, but I think you also understand that the delays are largely beyond Qwest’s control.  Qwest estimates that the cost of placing conduit and fiber necessary to complete the job is approximately $125,000.  One possible course of action would be to leave that amount of money in the project account and when the required road construction is completed, Qwest will complete the job.    
We should probably meet to discuss this issue and determine how the remaining funds will be reallocated and disbursed.        


From: Bate, Sharyn (UTC) [mailto:SBate@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 3:10 PM
To: Reynolds, Mark (Legal)
Cc: Johnson, Steven (UTC); Weinman, William (UTC)
Subject: Yakima Airport CERB Project
Hello Mark,

RE: Yakima Airport CERB Project

Just a heads up for you that you, Donald Hartzog, and Public Counsel will be receiving a notice from the commission concerning the deadline of December 1, 2008, that has been set for the receipt of all outstanding invoices dated prior to that date.  

Let me know if you have any questions after receipt of the notice.

Thank you,

Sharyn Bate
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1295


This communication is the property of Qwest and may contain confidential or privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.

